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20.1.22 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Before Christmas you may recall us asking if any parents/carers were 
interested in joining our Governing Body. 
 
Unfortunately we had no responses which is rather disappointing as it is 
so important that we have parental represention as well as that of staff 
and members of the wider community, in order that we can move the 
school forward collectively. 
 
Being a parent Governor is an interesting role as you gain an appreciation 
of the way the school works but you are also there to ask questions and 
make suggestions from a parent’s perspective; this is a great balance of 
support and challenge. 
 
If you are interested in finding out more about the role and the level of 
commitment involved, I am very happy to arrange a time for a chat, either 
by telephone or face to face. Please contact the school to arrange a date 
and time.  
 
Many thanks. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

L J Laird 

 
Mrs L J Laird 
Headteacher 
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